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Dear friends, 
 
 At the August vestry meeting I was overwhelmed by the reminder that St. 
Luke’s is a church blessed with a multitude of  talented individuals who time and 
time again are willing to share their considerable talents for the good of  the        
community. 
 
 Just in July alone we have benefited from the amazing organizational gifts of  
Lois McLaughlin, the tremendous creative talents of  Rob and John Walsh, and the 
gentle but constant warmth of  Deborah Collins.  And that’s only a small sample 
from the past month—I could name countless others from July and before.  O how 
blessed we are! 
 
 Recently I was reading an article that challenged me to reflect upon my    
identity—how I was a beloved child of  God, created in God’s image, and gifted with 
God’s talents.  It was a challenge that I almost skipped over, uncomfortable with   
engaging in a self-examination that at the same time seemed so self-aggrandizing.  

 But then I was reminded of  the parable of  the talents, which appears in both 
Matthew (25:14-30) and Luke (19:12-27).  In both of  these stories, the master puts 
his servants in charge of  his gifts and then goes away.  As you may recall, the climax 
of  the parable involves an accounting of  how each servant has used these gifts.  
What is clear from the master’s final declaration is that we are expected to use these 
gifts not just carefully or wisely, but fully and for good purpose. 
 
 In my reflections it occurred to me that God calls me— and each of  us—to 
use our gifts fully and for good purposes as well.  But we can’t use those gifts unless 
first, we are aware of  possessing them.  As much as it might make us squirm, or as 
hard as it might be to believe, our first task is to be clear that each of  us possesses 
gifts, talents, abilities.  And then our second task is to be discerning about how to 
use those gifts for God’s purposes.  Really, to deny those gifts is to resist God’s    
generosity.  And to bury those gifts is to reject God’s call.  

 

From Father Tim 
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 It’s hard to imagine but by the time you read this note we will be on the brink 
of  a new “program season.”  In just a couple of  weeks—that will race by as the  
summer’s end always does—we will gather for our Sunday “kick-off,” welcoming 
back the choirs and commissioning the teachers.  I love the rush of  energy on this 
day! 
 
 I invite you in this resumption of  our fuller ministries to consider anew what 
gifts you might have and how you might put them to God’s purposes at St. Luke’s.  
Could it be you possess gifts of  hospitality, and might you serve as a greeter or coffee 
hour provider?  Could it be you possess the gifts of  gardening or repair, and might 
you work in our gardens or on our property committee?  Could it be you possess a 
love for children, and might you consider working as a teacher or nursery volunteer? 
 
 I could go on with my suggestions but the most important thing is that you 
imagine your particular gifts and abilities and then consider how you could put them 
to good work at St. Luke’s.   
 
 Admittedly, I invite you to reflect upon this question in part to benefit St. 
Luke’s. But I have no doubt you too will experience quite personal benefits--there are 
few joys as deep as when we share our particular gifts with others. 
 
 May you be guided to discern your gifts clearly.  May you be moved to exercise 
your gifts fully.  And may you find yourself  blessed by a joy deeply. 
 

         Peace, 

         Tim 
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It is an absolute joy to be back with all of  you in our beloved community.  I am 
deeply grateful for all the care, support, and prayers that I received from all of  you 
during my medical leave as I recovered from surgery.  I still have some work to do in 
regaining my strength and stamina, but I could not be more excited to be back 
amongst you.  
 
One of  the great joys of  September is kicking off  another program.  I am very      
excited about what we have planned for Youth Faith Formation this fall.  Here is a 
bit of  a preview of  what it to come.  
 
After several listening sessions, we have decided to change the time for our youth 
faith formation program.  Beginning on Sunday September 16, youth faith formation 
for grades 4-11 will take place from 9:30am-10:10am, and youth faith formation for 
grades PreK-3 will take place from 10:15am until the peace (this time slot is not 
changed from last year).  For those of  you that are new to our youth faith formation 
program, or in need of  a little refresher, here is the grade and program break down:  
 
PreK – 3 (10:15am – the Peace): Godly Play 
4th grade – 5th grade (9:30am – 10:10am): Godly Play 
6th grade – 8th grade (9:30am – 10:10am): Youth Faith Formation 6-8 (formerly 
known as Rite 13) 
9th grade – 11th grade (9:30am – 10:10am): Youth Faith Formation 9-11 (formerly 
known as J2A)  
 
You might notice that there is no program for our seniors.  Do not fear, we have not 
forgotten them.  The curriculum we use for grades 6 and up builds throughout a 
young person’s teenage years to help them take on increasing responsibility as they 
move into adulthood.  This year, for our seniors, we are going to encourage them to 
begin to transition into adult ministries in the parish.  These young adults have been 
invited to help teach the young children classes for our youth faith formation       
program.  Some will make a deeper commitment to their liturgical ministries.  Some 
will engage more fully in our outreach ministries.  As we kick off  this new program 
year, I am very excited to join with other youth faith formation leaders and help 
these young people discern how God is calling them to participate in our life at St. 
Luke’s this year.  

����������Curate’s Corner   
Thoughts from Fr. Dante 
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I am also very excited for our fall youth group kick off.  All young people in 
grades 6-8 are invited to join me for a planning and information meeting on 
Sunday September 23 following the 10:15 service to talk about our hopes and 
dreams for the upcoming year.  I ask that a parents plan to join us for this 
meeting.  I am also excited to announce that this year we will introduce senior   
mentors to our youth group.  These mentors will be juniors and seniors in high 
school who will help plan and participate in leadership of  this youth group with me.  
 
Finally, we have been listening to the request of  parents for more engagement from 
our youth faith formation program.  Starting this fall we will be launching a new 
parent’s e-newsletter.  Each week parents will receive an update about what happen 
throughout our youth faith formation classes that Sunday, previews of  what is    
coming up on the calendar, and resources to continue faith formation at home.  
 
One of  the most important parts of  ministry, it seems to me, is gratitude.  So as we 
begin this new program year I want to express my gratitude to all those parents and 
adult volunteers who have agreed to share in the ministry of  youth faith formation 
this year.  Without the dedicated ministry of  these individuals we could not have the 
wonderful youth faith formation program that we do.  We are always looking for 
more people to share in this exciting and fruitful ministry. If  you feel God calling 
you to youth faith formation ministry at St. Luke’s please let me know.  I would be 
delighted to talk more with you about it.   
 
Again, thank you for all for support and care through the month of  August.  I am 
delighted to be back among you and cannot wait to see what God has in store for us 
this year.  
 

Blessings,  
Dante 
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THE RETURN OF THE CHOIRS!! The 
summer break has been great, but I’ve missed the 
wonderful music of  our choirs…haven’t you?    
St. Luke’s supports a vibrant choral ministry 
where there is a place for everyone – children, 
teens, and adults. Please know that new     
members are always welcome! 
 

In the choir program, we work on musical skills, reading music, vocal production and 
more. We also explore music in the context of  Christian worship and tradition. And, 
by the way, we have a lot of  fun! 
 
So, is the time right for you and/or your child(ren)? I hope so! Please let me know 
what questions you might have. I would love to add your name to the appropriate 
choir roster. 
 
In the words of  Hans Christian Anderson, “where words fail, music speaks.” Come 
add your voice to the musical prayers and praises that resound at St. Luke’s! 
 
Rodney 
 
Contact me at rodney@stlukeseg.org or 401-884-4116 ext. 107 
 

REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 
 

Canterbury Choir 
Adult Choir – beginning September 6 

Thursdays at 7:30pm 
 

St. Cecilia Choir 
3rd-12th graders – beginning September 7 

Fridays at 4pm 
 

Angel Choir 
K – 2nd graders – beginning September 13 

Thursdays at 4pm 
 

The Choirs Of St. Luke’s 
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$W�RXU�$XJXVW����YHVWU\�PHHWLQJ��)U��7LP�VKDUHG�%URRNH�0DF'RQDOG¶V�DQQXDO���
UHTXHVW�IRU�WKH�SD\PHQW�RI�&+$1&(�6FKRODUVKLS�IXQGV�IRU�WKH�FKLOGUHQ�RI�(O�
3HGUHJDO��'RPLQLFDQ�5HSXEOLF��%URRNH�VWDUWHG�IXQGUDLVLQJ�IRU�WKH�VFKRODUVKLS�
SURJUDP�HLJKW�\HDUV�DJR�DV�SDUW�RI�KHU�KLJK�VFKRRO�VHQLRU�SURMHFW��,Q�DSSURYLQJ�
WKLV�UHTXHVW��WKH�YHVWU\�LQYLWHG�%URRNH�WR�VKDUH�WKH�IROORZLQJ�XSGDWH�RQ�WKH�
&+$1&(�6FKRODUVKLS��NQRZLQJ�WKDW�PDQ\�RI�\RX�KDYH�FRQWULEXWHG�JHQHURXVO\�WR�
WKH�IXQG�RYHU�WKH�\HDUV�� 
 
0LFKDHO�*UDG\ 
6HQLRU�:DUGHQ 
 

&+$1&(�6FKRODUVKLS�8SGDWH� 
E\�%URRNH�0DF'RQDOG 

 
,Q�������,�KHOSHG�IRXQG�WKH�&+$1&(�6FKRODUVKLS�DV�SDUW�RI�P\�VHQLRU�SURMHFW�DW�
(DVW�*UHHQZLFK�+LJK�6FKRRO��,Q�LWV�ILUVW�\HDU��&+$1&(�SURYLGHG�WXLWLRQ�VXSSRUW�
IRU�VL[�FKLOGUHQ�WR�DWWHQG�WKH�0RXQW�7UDQVILJXUDWLRQ�(SLVFRSDO�6FKRRO�LQ�(O��
3HGUHJDO��$V�PDQ\�RI�\RX�NQRZ��6W��/XNH¶V�KDV�D�ORQJVWDQGLQJ�UHODWLRQVKLS�ZLWK�
(O�3HGUHJDO�ZKHUH�\RXWK�DQG�DGXOW�SDULVKLRQHUV�WUDYHO�HYHU\�WZR�\HDUV�WR�EXLOG�
KRXVHV�LQ�WKH�EDUULR�DQG�ZRUN�RQ�LPSURYHPHQW�SURMHFWV�DW�WKH�ORFDO�VFKRRO��
FKXUFK��DQG�FDPS��:KHQ�ZH�FUHDWHG�WKH�VFKRODUVKLS��RXU�JRDO�ZDV�WR�VXSSRUW�WZR�
DGGLWLRQDO�VWXGHQWV�HDFK�\HDU��,¶P�SOHDVHG�WR�UHSRUW�WKDW�WKLV�FRPLQJ�VFKRRO�\HDU�
&+$1&(�ZLOO�DZDUG����IXOO�WXLWLRQ�VFKRODUVKLSV�RI������HDFK��7KHVH�DZDUGV����
DOORZ�VWXGHQWV�WR�EHQHILW�IURP�DQ�HGXFDWLRQDO�RSSRUWXQLW\�WKHLU�IDPLOLHV�FRXOG�QRW�
RWKHUZLVH�DIIRUG��7KH�SDUHQWV�DQG�FKLOGUHQ�RI�(O�3HGUHJDO�DUH�JUDWHIXO�IRU�\RXU�
VXSSRUW�DV�WKH\�SXUVXH�WKHLU�GUHDPV�RI�D�EULJKWHU�IXWXUH�� 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

The Vestry Corner 
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7KH�3URSHUW\�%UHDNIDVWV�FRQWLQXH�GXULQJ�WKH�VXPPHU�RQ�WKH��UG�7KXUVGD\V�HDFK�
PRQWK�–�-XQH�����-XO\�����$XJXVW����DQG�6HSWHPEHU�����EHJLQQLQJ�DW���DP�ZLWK�D�
ZRQGHUIXO�EUHDNIDVW�PDGH�E\�RXU�DPD]LQJ�FKHI��&LQG\�/RYHMR\���:H¶OO�EH�������
WHQGLQJ�WR�WKH�JURXQGV�DQG�RI�FRXUVH�WKHUH¶OO�EH�LQVLGH�SURMHFWV�DV�ZHOO���:H�LQYLWH�
\RX�WR�FRPH�ZKHQHYHU�\RX¶UH�LQ�WRZQ���:H�DUH�DOZD\V�ORRNLQJ�IRU�KHOS�DQG�FRXOG�
XVH�PRUH�YROXQWHHUV��:H�KDYH�D�ORW�WR�GR�DURXQG�WKLV�ELJ�EHDXWLIXO�FKXUFK�RI�RXUV� 
 
3OHDVH�FRQWLQXH�WR�WHOO�XV�RI�WKLQJV�WKDW�QHHG�SURSHUW\�DWWHQWLRQ���7KDQN�\RX�� 
 
      6DQG\�DQG�3HJJ\�5XEHO�����-����� 
 
 

%H�D�%OHVVLQJ�DW�7ZLOLJKW� 
 

1RWKLQJ�VD\V��ZH�FDUH��OLNH�ZHOO-WHQGHG�JURXQGV��EXW�PDQ\�RI�XV�ZRUN�GXULQJ�WKH�
GD\�RU�KDYH�VSRUWV�ZLWK�RXU�\RXWK�RQ�ZHHNHQGV�DQG�DUH�QRW�DYDLODEOH�WR�KHOS�����
(QWHU�7KH�7ZLOLJKWHUV��D�JURXS�RI�*RG
V�EOHVVLQJV�ZKR�ZLOO�JDWKHU�VWDUWLQJ�LQ����
PLG-6HSWHPEHU��RQH�QLJKW�D�ZHHN�DIWHU�ZRUN�DQG�EHIRUH�KRPHZRUN�WR�WHQG�WR�RXU�
EHDXWLIXO�JURXQGV�KHUH�DW�WKH�FKXUFK��:H�ZLOO�EHJLQ�RQ�0RQGD\�6HSWHPEHU����
IURP��-�����SP�DQG�HDFK�0RQGD\�WKURXJK�PLG-1RYHPEHU�LQ�RUGHU�WR�JHW�WKH�
JURXQGV�UHDG\�IRU�ZLQWHU���:H�ZLOO�KDYH�GLQQHU�DW������SP�ZLWK�D�OLJKW�PHDO�RI�
VRXS�DQG�VDODG��WKH�7ZLOLJKWHUV�ZLOO�ZRUN�RQ�WKH�JURXQGV�IUHHLQJ�XS�WKH�3URSHUW\�
%UHDNIDVW�FUHZ�WR�DWWHQG�WR�PRUH�WHFKQLFDO�WDVNV��:H�ZLOO�EH�UDNLQJ��SUXQLQJ��
FOHDULQJ�DQG�VSUXFLQJ�XS�WKH�JURXQGV��1R�H[SHULHQFH�QHFHVVDU\��%ULQJ�\RXU������
VLJQLILFDQW�RWKHU��%ULQJ�\RXU�WHHQDJHUV��7KLV�LV�DQ�RSSRUWXQLW\�IRU�VWHZDUGVKLS�RI�
\RXU�WLPH��� 
 
%ULQJ�D�UDNH��EULQJ�FOLSSHUV��EULQJ�JORYHV�DQG�EH�D�EOHVVLQJ�DW�WZLOLJKW� 
 
5693��WR�PDNH�VXUH�ZH�KDYH�HQRXJK�IRRG��WR�&LQGL�/RYHMR\ EHQHP#FR[�QHW 
 

 
 
 

Property Committee 
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CHURCH SCHOOL REGISTRATION FORMS are available in the atrium and 
on our website. They can be turned into the office with a check or dropped into the 
collection plate in an envelope. Please note that this year we will be changing the time 
of  youth faith formation for those in grades 4 and above.  Below is a list of  our youth 
faith formation classes, their meeting time, and location.  If  you have any questions 
please speak with Fr. Dante or Theresa. Classes begin September 16 and we cannot 
wait to see you there! 
 
PreK - 3 (10:15 am - The Peace): Godly Play in the Godly Play room.  
4th Grade - 5th Grade (9:30 am - 10:10 am): Godly Play in the Godly Play room. 
6th Grade - 8th Grade (9:30 am - 10:10 am): Youth Faith Formation (formerly known 
as Rite 13) in Room 9 
9th Grade - 11th Grade (9:30 am - 10:10 am): Youth Faith Formation 9-11 (formerly 
known as J2A) in Room 7 
 
 

�606����6RFLDO�0HGLD�6XQGD\�–�&RPLQJ�WR�6W��/XNH¶V�
6HSWHPEHU���� 

 
2IWHQ��ZRUVKLSSHUV�DUH�DVNHG�WR�SXW�DZD\�WKHLU�GHYLFHV�GXULQJ�ZRUVKLS�VHUYLFH��EXW�\RX�ZRQ¶W�KHDU�
WKDW�RQ�6RFLDO�0HGLD�6XQGD\��:K\"�%HFDXVH�-HVXV�VDLG�VR�� 
 
-HVXV�VDLG�WR�WKHP��³*R�LQWR�DOO�WKH�ZRUOG�DQG�SUHDFK�WKH�JRVSHO�WR�DOO�FUHDWLRQ�´�0DUN������� 
 
:LWK�RYHU�����ELOOLRQ�XVHUV�RI�VRFLDO�PHGLD
�DURXQG�WKH�JOREH�DQG���PLOOLRQ�QHZ�VRFLDO�PRELOH��
XVHUV�DGGHG�HDFK�GD\
��JRLQJ�LQWR�WKH�ZRUOG�WR�VKDUH�JRRG�QHZV�UHTXLUHV�XVLQJ�QHZ�WRROV�WR�EH�
ZKHUH�SHRSOH�DUH�� 
 
6RFLDO�0HGLD�6XQGD\�LV�WKH�GD\�VHW�DVLGH�IRU�&KULVWLDQV�HYHU\ZKHUH�WR�XVH�GLJLWDO�GHYLFHV�����������
LQWHQWLRQDOO\�WR�VKDUH�WKHLU�OLIH�RI�IDLWK�ZLWK�WKH�ZRUOG��6WDUWHG�DW�7ULQLW\�(SLVFRSDO�&KXUFK�LQ����
7DULIIYLOOH��&RQQHFWLFXW�LQ�������6RFLDO�0HGLD�6XQGD\�KDV�JURZQ�RYHU�WKH�\HDUV�VLQFH�WR�LQFOXGH�
SHRSOH�RI�IDLWK�HYHU\ZKHUH��,Q�������WKRXVDQGV�RI�SHRSOH�SDUWLFLSDWHG�E\�VKDULQJ�VWDWXV�XSGDWHV��
FKHFN-LQV��SKRWRV��YLGHRV��DQG�OLQNV�RQ�WKHLU��VRFLDO�PHGLD�DFFRXQWV��7KH�GDWH�IRU�6RFLDO�0HGLD�������
6XQGD\�KDV�EHHQ�SHUPDQHQWO\�VHW�IRU�WKH�ODVW�6XQGD\�LQ�6HSWHPEHU�� 
 
+RZ�FDQ�\RX�EH�D�SDUW�RI�GLJLWDO�HYDQJHOLVP�WRGD\��DQG�HYHU\�GD\�"�&KHFN�RXW�WKH�LGHDV�LQ�WKH�
JUDSKLF�DW�ULJKW�� 
 
:KDWHYHU�\RX�GR��LQFOXGH�WKH�KDVKWDJ��606���ZLWK�\RXU�SRVW��6LPSO\�W\SH��606������������
DQ\ZKHUH�LQ�\RXU�SRVW�RU�LQ�WKH�GHVFULSWLRQ�RI�D�SLFWXUH�RU�YLGHR�\RX�VKDUH�� 
 
7KHUH�DUH�PRUH�LGHDV�DQG�RYHU�D�WKRXVDQG�IULHQGO\�SHRSOH�UHDG\�WR�DQVZHU�\RXU�TXHVWLRQV�RQ�WKH�
)DFHERRN�JURXS�IRU�6RFLDO�0HGLD�6XQGD\��KWWSV���ZZZ�IDFHERRN�FRP�JURXSV�606����� 
 
-RLQ�DQG�OHDUQ�PRUH�DERXW�KRZ�\RX�DQG�\RXU�FKXUFK�FDQ�XVH�QHZ�WRROV�RQ��606���-�DQG�HYHU\�
GD\�-�WR�VKDUH�WKH�JRRG�QHZV�DQG�EH�WKH�&KXUFK�RQOLQH�� 
 
6WD\�WXQHG�IRU�PRUH�LQIRUPDWLRQ�DERXW��606���DQG�ZD\V�WR�SDUWLFLSDWH�LQ�WKH�FRPLQJ�ZHHNV��� 
 

6RFLDO�0HGLD�VWDWLVWLFV�IURP������IRXQG�KHUH��KWWS���ELW�O\��F�)�Z5 
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(SLVFRSDO�&KDULWLHV���6WLOO�LQ�1HHG�RI�<RXU����������������
([WUDRUGLQDU\�&DULQJ� 

 
³:RQ¶W�<RX�%H�0\�1HLJKERU"´��0DQ\�RI�XV�ZLOO�UHFRJQL]H�WKH�IDPLOLDU�LQYLWDWLRQ�RI�)UHG����
5RJHUV�DV�WKH�RSHQLQJ�OLQH�RI�KLV�OHJHQGDU\�WHOHYLVLRQ�VKRZ��0U��5RJHUV¶�1HLJKERUKRRG��������
3HUKDSV�\RX¶YH�VHHQ�WKH�GRFXPHQWDU\�RI�WKH�VDPH�QDPH�HDUOLHU�WKLV�6XPPHU��-�D�ZRQGHUIXO�ORRN�
LQWR�0U��5RJHUV�KLPVHOI��KLV�YLVLRQ��DQG�KLV�WLPHOHVV�PLVVLRQ�IRU�FKLOGUHQ�RI�DOO�DJHV� 

 
1HLJKERUOLQHVV�FRPHV�LQ�PDQ\�IRUPV��DQG�-HVXV�FDOOV�XV�WR�DZDUHQHVV�
ZKHQ�KH�LV�DVNHG�WKH�TXHVWLRQ���³:KR�LV�P\�QHLJKERU"´��-HVXV��������
UHVSRQGV�ZLWK�WKH�3DUDEOH�RI�WKH�*RRG�6DPDULWDQ��D�VWRU\�WKDW����������
XQGHUVFRUHV�WKH�UHDOLW\�WKDW�ZH�DUH�DOO�QHLJKERUV��DQG�*RG¶V�&KLOGUHQ� 

2XU������(SLVFRSDO�&KDULWLHV�&DPSDLJQ�DOVR�DVNV�WKLV�TXHVWLRQ��DV�WKH�
QHHG�FRQWLQXHV�IRU�\RXU�VXSSRUW�WKURXJK�WKLV�\HDU���2YHU�WKH�6XPPHU��
6W��/XNH¶V�([WUDRUGLQDU\�&DULQJ�KDV�EURXJKW�WKH�WRWDO�WR�RYHU����.���
7KLV�ILJXUH�LQFOXGHV�D���.�JUDQW�IURP�$PLFD��VHFXUHG�E\�1DQF\�.DXOO��
-�D�FRQWLQXLQJ�OHJDF\�IURP�WKH�ODWH�&DUO�,��+R\HU��� 
 
$OVR��RYHU�WKH�6XPPHU��PDQ\�RI�XV�YLVLWHG�WKH�QLQHW\-SOXV�DJHQFLHV�
ZKR�KDYH�DSSOLHG�IRU�JUDQWV�IURP�(SLVFRSDO�&KDULWLHV���7KH�YLVLWV�ZHUH�
H\H-RSHQLQJ��LQVSLUDWLRQDO�DQG�GHPRQVWUDWHG�WKH�PDQ\�µQHLJKERUO\¶�
PLQLVWULHV�WKHUH�DUH�WKURXJKRXW�WKH�6WDWH���:KHQ�ZH�PHW�WR�DGYRFDWH�
IRU�WKH�SODFHV�ZH�KDG�YLVLWHG��LW�ZDV�VREHULQJ�WR�OHDUQ�WKDW�WKH�QHHGV�IDU�
H[FHHGHG�WKH�IXQGV�UHFHLYHG�WKXV�IDU� 
 
7KHUHIRUH��DV�HQWHU�WKH�)DOO��SOHDVH�FRQVLGHU�\RXU�JLIW�WR�VXSSRUW����
(SLVFRSDO�&KDULWLHV��LI�\RX�KDYH�QRW�DOUHDG\�GRQH�VR���<RX�PD\�JLYH�
GLUHFWO\�RQOLQH��RU�ILOO�RXW�DQG�PDLO�D�JLIW�IRUP��IRXQG�LQ�WKH�$WULXP���
2U��SODFH�WKH�HQYHORSH�LQ�WKH�RIIHULQJ�SODWH��RU�OHDYH�LQ�WKH�&KXUFK���
2IILFH��� 

 
2U�VSHDN�ZLWK�RQH�RI�XV���� 
 
7KDQN�\RX�IRU�\RXU�([WUDRUGLQDU\�&DULQJ� 
 
<RXU������(SLVFRSDO�&KDULWLHV�&R-&KDLUV� 
 
+DUU\�:DWHUPDQ�	�/DXUD�6XOOLYDQ 

 

 

����<RX�VKDOO�ORYH�\RXU�QHLJKERU�DV�\RXUVHOI� 
�����������������������������������������-�0DUN������ 
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SEPTEMBER SAVE THE DATES 
 

6HSWHPEHU�� 
��SP�:RPHQ�RI�*UDFH 

 
6HSWHPEHU�� 

�����SP�&DQWHUEXU\�&KRLU�5HKHDUVDO�EHJLQV 
 

6HSWHPEHU�� 
��SP�6W��&HFLOLD�&KRLU�5HKHDUVDO�EHJLQV 

 
6HSWHPEHU�� 

.,&.�2))�681'$< 
��DP�&KXUFK�6FKRRO�5HJLVWUDWLRQ 

 
6HSWHPEHU��� 

��SP�9HVWU\�0HHWLQJ�#�%ODFNEXUQ�5P 
 

6HSWHPEHU��� 
��SP�3DVWRUDO�&DUH�0HHWLQJ�#�%ODFNEXUQ�5P 

 
6HSWHPEHU��� 

��SP�$QJHO�&KRLU�5HKHDUVDO�EHJLQV 
 

6HSWHPEHU��� 
��DP�<RXWK�)DLWK�)RUPDWLRQ�EHJLQV 
��DP�$GXOW�)DLWK�)RUPDWLRQ�EHJLQV 

������DP�+RO\�(XFKDULVW�ZLWK�7HDFKHU�&RPPLVVLRQLQJ� 
 

6HSWHPEHU��� 
��DP�3URSHUW\�%UHDNIDVW�#�'LQLQJ�5P 

 
6HSWHPEHU��� 

���DP�/RDYHV�	�)LVKHV�5XQ�#�'LQLQJ�5P 
 

6HSWHPEHU��� 
������DP�+RO\�(XFKDULVW�ZLWK�$FRO\WH�&HUHPRQ\ 

 
6HSWHPEHU��� 

��SP�&&.�'LQQHU�#�'LQLQJ�5P 
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